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As we finish this academic year and celebrate the successes of your children, we would like to help you 
prepare for the new academic year. We are aware that this time of the year, and over the summer, you 
will be looking at uniform and PE kits.  
Marsh Green Primary School has a dress code that helps identify everyone as part of our school team and 
encourages pride in the school. All the major items of dress can be purchased from local supermarkets 
and parents can order fleeces and sweatshirts with the school logo on directly from Slaters or local 
supermarkets without the school logo embroidered on them. 
Please ensure that all items of clothing are marked with your child's name. 
 
Our School uniform consists of: 

 Grey trousers, grey or tartan skirt, or pinafore dress  
 Yellow polo shirt, green sweatshirt or cardigan 
 White/grey socks or grey/green tights  
 Black shoes  
 Long hair must be tied back 
 No jewellery (stud earrings are acceptable) 

PE kit: 
 Green or black shorts 
 Black jogging bottoms (in cold weather) or black leggings 
 White t-shirt  
 Black hoodie or Marsh Green hoodie 
 Black pumps or dark trainers 

PE days from September: 
Tuesday – Year 3 and Year 4 
Wednesday – Year 1 and Year 5 
Thursday – Reception and Year 6 
Friday – Year 2 
 
One significant change for the new academic year is that children will be expected to attend school 
wearing their PE kit on the day their class has PE. Only the uniform listed below is acceptable, any other 
items of clothing that are not listed, will lead to a phone call home and we will ask you to bring the 
appropriate kit into school for your child. 
 
Thank you for your support with this. By ensuring your child(ren) have the appropriate uniform, you are 
preparing them to make the most of all the learning opportunities that school provide. 
 
The Senior Leadership Team 

 
 


